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20th October 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I trust this letter finds you safe and well.   
 
As we approach the half term break, I want to thank all Parents/Carers for their 
support since the pupils returned to face-to-face education in September. 
 
Whilst we continue to adapt to any measures required due to the national pandemic, I 
have been delighted with the attitude of pupils and their focus within lessons. 
 
You will find our latest Newsletter on the Bloxwich Academy website 
www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk to see all the activities that have been taking place this 
half term. 
 
A reminder that pupils will return after the half term break on  
Tuesday 2nd November 2021.  Could you please ensure they are appropriately 
dressed in full academy uniform with a bag, planner and all of their equipment to 
ensure a smooth start. 
 
I hope you have a safe and relaxing break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A Seager 
Headteacher 
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